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VASSE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

871. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Minister for Education and Training:  
I refer to the Vasse Middle School. 

(1) How much was initially allocated in the budget for the Vasse Middle School, and what has it been 
reduced to now? 

(2) Why was the decision to reduce the budget made? 

(3) Why is there no forward estimate for stage 2? 

(4) Why was it determined unnecessary to build a performing arts centre and library with stage 1? 

(5) How many schools in Western Australia have been built without a performing arts centre and a library 
in stage 1 in the last decade? 

(6) Has the initial intake of the students been revised down? 
(7) If so, by how many? 
(8) When and why was it determined that the school would start with years 7 and 8 only? 
Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. 
(1) $27 million and $23 million. 
(2)-(4) Refer to question without notice 540. 
(5) Three. 
(6) No. 
(7) Not applicable. 
(8) The matter of which students will attend the school in 2008 will be reviewed next year.   
 


